Hello Lowell Families,

Happy November everyone! Remember to set your clocks back and hour this Sunday.
Be sure to watch out for the students waiting at bus stops and walking to school now
that the days will be darker earlier. Student safety is always a priority!

A reminder that there is no school in honor of Veteran's Day on Friday, November 11.

Lowell High School students who want to participate in off-campus lunch must have a
signed permission slip submitted on file. Forms can be picked up in the office.

OSAA playoffs begin this Saturday, at 1:00p.m. at home, for our undefeated Red Devils’
Football team! OSAA sefts pricing for these events. Please see the flyer on Facebook
and the website for more information.

High School Girls’ Basketball will be having a parent meeting on Monday, November 7,
at 6:00 p.m. in the Lowell High School gym. Their first practice will be Monday,
November 14, at 6:00 a.m. in the gym.

High School Boys' Basketball’s first practice will be Monday, November 14, at 7:00 p.m.
in the Lowell High School gym.

High School Coed Wrestling's first practice will be held Monday, November 14, at 3:15
p.m. in the Lowell High School wrestling room.

Middle School Girls' Basketball and Middle School Wrestling started this week, but
students are sfill eligible to join. Middle School Boys' Basketball will begin in January. Be
on the lookout for sign-ups.

If you are looking for a way to support athletics, come volunteer at concessions. For
more information, email the concession coordinator at rjohnson@lowell.k12.or.us.

Second quarter begins on Monday, November 7. Grades will be sent out next week.
Lowell Jr/Sr High School students still have time to raise their grades before final
permanent grades at the semester.

Lundy families, if you have not yet received a pie order form, check your kiddo's
backpack. They were sent home on Thursday. The order form is posted on the website
and Facebook for those who would like to order but don’t have a student at Lundy. This
is a great fundraiser as well as saving you time at the holiday!

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



